August 28, 1993

Karan Godbout

Phillips County Genealogical Society
449 Berglund Dr.

Philipsburg, KS 67625

Dear Karan:

This 1s a special THANK YOU for your $100.00 donation to the Nicodemus
Historical Society. We appreciate every little bit of support and financial assistance
we can get.

We will be adding your organization to our mailing list so that you can keep abreast
of our efforts.

Thank you again!

Sincerely,

Angela Bates,
President




